

Kelly A. Ayotte New Hampshire

April 26, 2016

Brian Mitchell, Executive Director NH Coalition for Occupational Safety and Health 161 Londonderry Turnpike Hooksett, NH 03106

Dear attendees of the Workers' Memorial Day event:

Thank you for coming out this evening to remember those who have lost their lives or incurred injuries on the job here in New Hampshire. I want to express my sincere appreciation for your efforts as you gather to pay tribute to those involved in workplace accidents while performing their duties, serving our communities, and providing for their families.

Workplace injuries and tragedies affect not just the victims, but their families, friends, and co-workers as well. I applaud all efforts to ensure workplace safety and health, full accountability, and respect for the law. I send my deepest sympathies to those who have lost loved ones, and I commend the good work of the New Hampshire Coalition for Occupational Safety and Health to address the issue of workplace safety.

Myllytte Kelly A. Avotte

United States Senator